
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 
 

6th May 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Sunshine 
As the sun starts to reveal itself for summer, a reminder to send the children in with labelled sunscreen, a 
sun hat and a water bottle. We’ll try and send water bottles home daily as they need regular cleaning.  
 
Vegetarian Option 
In a couple of weeks, the kitchen will be trying some vegetarian days. Previously, the children could only 
choose vegetarian dishes if that’s what we had been told they required. The kitchens are now looking to 
offer it as an option for all, so we’ll let the children try it. We’ve noticed that the children are often curious 
about the veggie option and the recycling bins are often full of meat. The new veggie options this term 
have been delicious. Details to follow.  
 
Get Telford Walking  
Find attached a flyer from Telford & Wrekin encouraging us all to get out and about more! Check out a 
walk near you.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  

 

Hollinswood Primary School and Nursery 
Headteacher: Mr G Atkinson BEd(Hons) 
___________________________________ 
Dale Acre Way, Hollinswood, Telford, Shropshire TF3 2EP 

Tel: 01952 386920/386930 

Email: a2200@taw.org.uk / h2200@taw.org.uk  

Web: http://hollinswoodprimary.co.uk/  
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